
2 December 2020 
Update to the bulletin of the Nurmijärvi integration services   
  
 
There has been some additional information regarding the voice message that was shared 
by the Nurmijärvi integration services on 30 December. 
  
The Southern Finland Regional State Administrative Agency has prohibited all public events 
and general assemblies indoors and outdoors from 30 November 2020 until 18 December 
2020. The exception are absolutely necessary assemblies, such as legal shareholders' 
meetings and association meetings. 
  
All indoor group hobbies are discontinued until 20 December 2020. Young people under 20 
years of age have the possibility to practise their hobbies outdoors on shifts that have been 
previously agreed upon, for example soccer practises continue according to the instructions 
of the club. That is why the artificial turfs of Klaukkala and Rajamäki, which are outdoor 
soccer fields, are open. This way, children have the chance to practise their sports when the 
indoor facilities are closed due to the restrictions to prevent the spread of the coronavirus. 
The general premises of the municipality are closed from 28 November until 20 December. 
 
 


